
 

Greetings from Madrid! 
Praise the Lord from Madrid, Spain! 

 
As this has been our last month in Spain, we are 
excited to share with you all the great things God 
has done! In total, we have been in Spain for about 
85 days and God has forever impacted and 
changed our lives thanks to your willingness to give. 
 
God has been at work in Madrid, Spain! During the 
English Easter service there were two who received 
the gift of the Holy Ghost and one who was baptized 
with record breaking attendance!  
 
 

We put on a worship leading workshop/seminar for the music 
department, have taught in the community life group as well 
as the youth class and have seen God move powerfully in all 
classes.  

 
Spain is in revival and the buildings 
can no longer hold the harvest that 
God is bringing. Rather it is in 
personal Bible studies, discipleship 
classes or church services the lost 
are being reached. The Great 
Commission is truly being fulfilled in Madrid, Spain.  
 
Because of your prayer 
and financial support you 
have played a crucial role 
in God’s Kingdom in 

Spain. We cannot wait to bring the reports of revival 
to you all in person. 
 
God bless each and every one of you, 
Jonathan and Taniah Ramos 
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